SB 208

February 16, 2023

Dear Senator Mike Thompson and committee,

| am writing to you today in support of SB 208

| feel very strongly that the number of remote ballot boxes in each county should be restricted
depending on the size and population of each county. | personally would like to do away with them, but
if they are allowed, there should be very few and they should be monitored.

The chances of harvesting ballots and illegal activity increases with the number of ballot boxes in each
county. | support SB 208.

| urge you and the committee to support SB 208.

Thank you,

Rita Hoffman

Lawrence, Kansas



